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Going for Gold with God 
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Monday 2nd November 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

It is always lovely to welcome everyone back and we all hope that you have had an enjoyable and 

peaceful half term holiday. 

 

Following the government’s announcement on Saturday evening, we are delighted to be able to 

continue with your child’s education and development. As always, we would like to thank you for your 

continued faith in us.  

 

Current research advices rooms to be well ventialated. As we are following this, please can you 

ensure that your child(ren) is suitably ‘seasonally’ dressed, wearing a jumper or cardigan over their shirt 

and possibly a vest or t-shirt if they are especially effected by the cooler temperatures.  

 

If you need before school care, our breakfast club continues to operate from 8.25am, costing a £1 per 

child- breakfast is included in this price! 

 

Our pupils are all amazing at keeping to their bubbles during a school day and the lunch time rota is 

running smoothly and efficiently. Some of our pupils are enjoying having their lunches in a ‘picnic style’ 

in their classrooms! 

 

All staff will continue to wear face masks at the start and the end of the day or during meetings. We 

will still be operating the one family/ person at the front office and request that if someone is already 

in that you wait outside the door until they have finished. 

 

Regular washing and sanitising of hands goes on throughout the day and additional cleaning of 

touch points, shared IT equipment and tables happens throughout the day. 

 

Please can we continue with limiting the amount of property being brought into school, only having a 

school bag, a lunch box, water bottle, reading book and diary. 

 

It is essential that you drop-off and collect your child(ren) at their correct time to help us keep all of our 

bubbles safe and socially distanced. Thank you for socially distancing on the school grounds and for 

using more remote communication methods such as telephone, emails or online video.  

 

All of the above measures are to keep children, staff and you as safe as possible. We thank you for 

your continued support. 

 

Take care and stay safe.  

 

 

The Bishop Rawle Team 
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